
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 July 2006 

5. QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS 
 
 5.1 John Freeman asked what progress had been made in respect of the Taylors Mistake baches. 
 
 The following questions were submitted by Yani Johanson: 
 
 5.2 Can the Board please have a written copy of the review of the Kerb and Channel 2006/07 

Renewal Programme, including a list of all deferred projects by street? 
 
 5.3 Can the Board please have a written response on what arrangements exist and any conditions 

associated with the Richmond Fellowship in relation to city housing? 
 
 5.4 Can the Board please have a written response on what the Council’s policy is on the placement 

and location of rubbish bins and have a list of any removed rubbish bins within the Board’s area 
over the past three years? 

 
 5.5 Can the Board please be informed in writing of the number of submissions received by the 

LTCCP consultation process, the number of submitters who requested to be heard, and the 
number of submitters who appeared in support of their submissions? 

 
 5.6 Can the Board please be advised in writing why despite previous concerns being raised, the 

Council has continued to schedule meetings at the same time as Board meetings which have 
been set well in advance? 

 
 5.7 Can the Board please be informed in writing when the current redevelopment plans for Latimer 

Square were agreed and what they are.  Can the Board also be advised why it has not been 
involved in this? 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


